

12 Courtenay Hill, Newry, Co Down, BT34 2EA Phone: (028) 3026 2175

1 October 2021

Dear Parents

We have had a busy week with staff events. Yesterday we had a celebration for three members of staff who retired in June 2020: Mrs Bennett, former head of Nursery, Mrs Doyle and Mrs Cunningham, two of our long serving classroom assistants. It was long overdue, because of Covid restrictions, but a fitting tribute to all three wonderful ladies. We wish them well.

Today, we had a further celebration to mark the final day of Mrs Aneta Palis, one of our amazing classroom assistants, who is moving into a completely different type of job after working devotedly with us for 13 years. We wish her our heartfelt best wishes as she embarks on her new adventure.

Mr Sweeney has asked me to share the letter below outlining parental learning programmes with you. Each of the course presenters are excellent and I hope that some of you will have the opportunity to participate.

Enjoy a lovely weekend everyone,

With kind regards,

Mrs Monaghan